
 

 

 

 
From: Doug Darling [mailto:cragin@fl-counties.ccsend.com] On Behalf Of Doug Darling 

Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 3:04 PM 
To: WightDebbie 

Subject: Visioning Survey for January 24th Gulf Consortium Meeting 

 

 

 
Gulf Consortium Directors and Alternates: 
  
The Gulf Consortium Executive Committee has asked that each county respond by January 10, 
2014 to the attached survey here.  This information will be used during the Gulf Consortium 
meeting on January 24th, 2014 and assist our facilitator.  Meeting information: (conference call 
capability provided)   

  

  

January 24, 2014 11:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. (EDT) 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  
3900 Commonwealth Boulevard  
Carr Building, Room 170  
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Conference Call Accessible 
Dial-in Number:(888)670-3525 
Participant Passcode:998 449 5298# 

  
Regards, 
Doug Darling 
 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001n-7vkD_axaCkQhNhcPrwvFQzosMlGVo_-kCFRnNaHwEP2GR0TutBlbeCI6yl7qfTFK_pPq6WxPr1cOtJ3PVS0ye-OzdUgo_PWUBfKSeEfR_zcDGQeKnhvYVABIoSq1HliHg64UPwdE6VLSUzTdgXyzjJH87rz9GO1ulUCI5FzHDNGcyg9fuzzsniIW7rjxJRwZ_vQtb3UM6fI7CIICuDtT2A8J6PzuoN3nl2H5hjadPUUqa-zENdi0Yja5OQHh_36J6NCR5NkOs=&c=CoKsS_AE1s0S8qbKGuOmCOrp5LaqBL7U0NNitJLLY2PzV3y-psfDgg==&ch=vktLU1LzZTTS8WiUEJNyoxJlcMuaSQrEMlwoIKruqzB_5Xo__qK_lw==

